Candlelight Vigil Oct. 15 for Planned Parenthood's 100th anniversary

Dear Pro-Life Friend,

Planned Parenthood, the nation's largest abortion chain, is about to celebrate 100 years as
an organization. That's 100 years of preying on our families, polluting our culture, and,

since 1970, killing our children by the millions.

Planned Parenthood will be holding big fundraising parties and spreading their lies and
propaganda in the media -- helped by their $500 million annual taxpayer subsidy.

You and | can't match Planned Parenthood dollar for dollar. We don't have the mainstream
media or Hollywood in our pockets.

But we do have GOD. You and | have the power or prayer.
On October 15, pro-lifers are going to use that power to confront Planned Parenthood on
their 100th anniversary with prayer vigils at 100 Planned Parenthood abortion centers

across the country.

One of those 100 prayer vigils is taking place right here in Aurora, with a Candlelight Vigil at
Planned Parenthood. Here are all the details:

EVENT: Candlelight Vigil at Planned Parenthood

WHEN: Saturday, October 15, 6:00 p.m.

WHERE: Planned Parenthood, 3051 E New York St, Aurora
MAP: http://fvfapp.org/pp.map

Come out to pray on October 15, and bring your friends -- especially anyone who hasn't
been out on the front lines at an event like this before.

I hope I'll see you out at Planned Parenthood on October 15, as we join forces with pro-
lifers across the country for this national day of prayer.

Yours for Life,
-- Eric

P.S. Please feel free to forward this message to all your pro-life friends and family.






